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August 6, 1984

The Honorable James K. Asselstine
Commissioner

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Commissioner Asselstine:

Thank you for your letter of July 23, 1984 inviting comments
on the report describing your visit to Seabrook Station. This is to
advise you that the Town of Durham will not be filing any comments on
the report.

Sincerely,

4 Ha

Norman W. Stiles
Chairman
Durham Board of Selectmen
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